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Information Technology Assessment Report 
 

On February 10th, the Natural Resources Subcommittee recommended acknowledging 

receipt of a report from the Department of State Lands on comprehensive assessment of 

the agency’s information technology related operations. 

 

The Department of State Lands worked with Office of the State Chief Information Officer 

to produce an Information Resource Management Strategic Plan that included a 

comprehensive assessment as required by budget note.  The plan provides a detailed 

analysis of the current state of information technology related operations that includes 

discussions of current systems, hardware, processes, and personnel.   The assessment 

identified a number of issues and created a strategic framework with detailed objectives 

to resolve those issues.  The agency and OSCIO are working cooperatively to develop an 

implementation plan to address the most immediate issues, and it is anticipated that the 

agency will include supporting budget adjustment requirements with its 2021-23 biennial 

budget request.  

 

The report has also been presented and reviewed by the Joint Legislative Committee on 

Information Management and Technology, which adopted specific recommendations 

related to the report and transmitted those recommendations to the Joint Committee on 

Ways and Means.   

 

The Natural Resources Subcommittee recommends approval. 
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